
  
 
April 9, 2001 
Electronic Bulletin No.  180 
 
 

CHANGE IN CHICAGO RAMP LOCATION 
FOR DALLAS, TX SERVICE 

 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
This is to advise you that effective May 1, 2001, UPRR will be moving their Dallas 
business out of Dolton (Yard Center) to Canal Street. 
 
All business moving between Dallas and Chicago will also be handled at Canal Street 
effective May 1. 
 
Location Address: 
Union Pacific Railroad - Canal Street 436 West 25th Place 
Chicago, IL  60616 
 

Hours: 24/7 
 
Phone: 312-808-4458 
Fax: 312-808-4462 
 

SCHEDULE:  Monday-Saturday 
 



Origin: CHICAGO 

Cutoff 0130 

Available 1500 Day 2 in Dallas 
 

Origin: DALLAS 

Cutoff 2000 

Available 1500 Day 2 in Chicago 
 
Please advise all appropriate personnel of this change.  If you have any questions, contact 
your local Pacer Stacktrain representative. 
 


